
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL:  Plans are underway.  VBS will be 

held July 10-14 for children 4 yrs old through rising 6th grade.  

This year’s theme is “Galactic Starveyors”.  Workers are needed 

for all areas.  A sign-up sheet is in the Narthex.  A worker’s meet-

ing will be held May 7th right after the morning service.  Teach-

ing materials will be available.  

 

GPBC SPORTS CAMP will be held June 19th—23rd 6:00—

8:30pm.  A sports camp worker meeting will be held TODAY fol-

lowing the morning service.  Please come and sign-up to serve.  

We need help with advertisement, group leaders, registration 

table workers, Bible study leaders and sport station assistants.  

If you have any questions, please see Paige Townsend.   

 

FUN PHOTO OPPORTUNITY:  Ladies of the church...mothers and 

daughters—The WMU is inviting you to the mother/daughter tea 

May 13th at 3:00pm here at GPBC.  All who are 8 years and old-

er are invited, however, we do have a limited number of seats 

for this event.  Be sure to sign up on the sheet on the WMU bul-

letin board in the hallway.  This is a free event especially for your 

enjoyment.  Tea and goodies will be served while you enjoy the 

entertainment that we have planned for you.  There will be door 

prizes.  We look forward to seeing you there.   
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